
Greetings NHS Families! 

We wanted to update you on our ongoing NHS Food Drive to benefit GATHER (formerly Seacoast Family 
Food Pantry).  

Thanks to your generosity, we currently have collected 750 items! WOW! Several grade levels are very close 
to meeting their 100 item goal. Exciting!  

There is ONE WEEK left to bring in items. Please help us push over our school-wide goal of 1,000 items by 
next Friday, February 9th!  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 


